
 Second Grade     Room 231 
March 24, 2017 

Reminders 
 

Spring Break April 8—17 

 

Skills:  We have been reading our 
reader “Sir Gus” and writing some new 
endings to a few of the stories.    

 

Math:  We are still working on equal 
groups,  repeated addition arrays, 
even and odd.  We will have an end of 
module test on Monday and start a 
new unit Tuesday!  

   

Spelling:  Please practice words at 
home.  Thank you.   

 

http://sites.gstboces.org/sve2ndgrade/ 
 

Please check out our classroom website!  
There are links to helpful sites and some 

fabulous pictures of your  children working 
throughout the day.  The newsletter is on 

the website for you to refer to as well.  
 

Listening & Learning:  We  have  
learned  the  cycles  of  day/night,  
seasons,  trees,  plants, chickens,  
frogs,  butterflies  and  water. 

Science: We are moving on to learning 
about  the properties of liquids with 

different   investigations.   Our   
mealworms  transformed into Darkling 

Beetles.  

 

Reading Bingo 
Please read every night!  Practicing 

reading will make you a better reader.  
Read! Read! Read! 

 The best thing we did this week 
was listen to Mrs. Mack read 
Ralph S. Mouse.  ~ Cheyenne 

Please remember that students should 
always wear sneakers.  We have gym 

and/or  recess every 

day.   Please learn 
to tie your shoes, 

too!   


